Debbie Hall

From: Dex Shorter

Sent: Friday, April 22, 2022 12:53 PM
To: Debbie Hall

Cc: Bruce Oakley; Vic Ward
Subject: Budget Transfer Request

Hi Debbie,

Per Chief Ward, the Police Department is requesting the transfer of $50,000 from line item 10-387-020 ABC Law
Enforcement Grant to line item 10-510-040 Crime Prevention for the purchase of equipment and materials approved
through the New Hanover ABC Board Law Enforcement Grant.

$50,000
From 10-387-020 ABC Law Enforcement Grant
To 10-510-040 Crime Prevention

Respectfully submitted,

Dex Shorter

Administrative Assistant

Carolina Beach Police Department
910-458-2540
dex.shorter@carolinabeach.org



Debbie Hall

From: Sheila Nicholson

Sent: Wednesday, Aprit 27, 2022 10:14 AM

To: Debbie Hall ‘

Cc: Bruce Oakley

Subject: Budget transfer request for golf cart permits/decals
Debbie,

To cover the cost of additional golf cart decals needed, please transfer $399 from 10-420-033 to 10-570-012.
If you have any questions, just let me know.

Thank you!

Skl P Nichotenr

Executive Assistant to the Town Manager
Town of Carolina Beach
sheifa.nicholson@carolinabeach.ora
(910)458-2995

DISCLAIMER:
E-mail correspondence to and from this address may be confidential andfor subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and

may be disclosed to third parties.



